VILLAGE OF HODGKINS

WATER COMMITTEE MEETING

June 6, 2017

Meeting called to order: 8:26 pm

Those present:

Dominic Misasi, Chairman

Don Cuttill, Member Vicky Moxley, Member Paul Struve, Member

Also Present:

Larry Rice, Trustee

Lida Mills, Trustee

The agenda for tonight's meeting is to discuss water rate increases.

Mr. Misasi discussed that on May 23, 2017, McCook notified the Village the water rates would increase 2.06% starting on June 1, 2017. Mrs. Moxley discussed that residents are already facing property tax increases and would like to see the water rates held, and not passed on to the residents or commercial properties. Mr. Misasi discussed there is money in the water reserve fund in case of emergency, if something were to happen, then we could increase the rates at that time.

Mr. Misasi asked for a motion to make a recommendation to the board to maintain current rates for both residential and commercial properties. Mr. Rice made a motion to make a recommendation to the board to maintain water rates. Second by Mr. Cuttill. Voting Aye: Mr. Misasi, Mr. Cuttill, Mrs. Moxley, Mr. Struve, Mr. Rice, and Mrs. Mills. Voting Nay: None

Mr. Misasi asked for a motion to close the Water Committee Meeting. Mrs. Moxley made a motion to close the meeting. Second by Mr. Misasi. All Trustees were in favor of closing the meeting.

Meeting closed at 8:32p.m.

Stephanie Gardner, Village Clerk